ACKNOWLEDGEMENT REGARDING THE JANUARY 2021 MEETING
OF THE

CITY COMMISSION OF BROCK, TEXAS

Date: January 2021

Acknowledgement of the City Commission of Brock Texas that no January 2021 meeting was held due
to a Covid outbreak in the town of Brock and school closures as well.

oy

Town Clerk, Kerrikl#entice

Approved March/__m 2021
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